
A  GROUP  FROM  THE  RUSSIAN-
SPEAKING  FLOCK  VISITS  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On Thursday, 15/28 April 2022, a group of the Russian-speaking
flock with priests and laity, accompanied by His Eminence
Metropolitan Kyriakos of Nazareth visited the Patriarchate for
the feast of Pascha.

The pious group was received and blessed by H.H.B. our Father
and  Patriarch  of  Jerusalem  Theophilos.  His  Beatitude  also
spoke to them about our Saviour Jesus Christ Who was risen
from the dead and co-resurrected us, and that the Lord is the
cornerstone of the Church and the centre of our lives in the
power of His light.
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